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ORDINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE  
REGULAR MEETING 
CITY HALL, ROOM 215 
TELEPHONIC & IN-PERSON 
October 5, 2020 

 
A REGULAR MEETING of the Ordinance Subcommittee of the City Council and Water Pollution Control Authority 
was held at City Hall in Room 215 on Monday, October 5, 2020.  The meeting was attended in-person by Chairman 
Frank Rubino.  Councilman Paul Cavagnero joined by telephone. 
 

Chairman Rubino called the meeting to order at 6:08 p.m.  
 
Franklin Plaza 
Chairman Rubino read aloud a memorandum from Corporation Counsel Victor Muschell recommending 
that §75-3 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Torrington be amended to allow alcoholic beverages 
on a limited basis at Franklin Plaza.  The committee discussed the recommendation. 
 

On a motion by Councilman Cavagnero, seconded by Chairman Rubino, the committee voted 
unanimously to recommend to the City Council that a public hearing be scheduled to solicit citizen 
feedback regarding the proposed ordinance revision. 
 
Business by Committee Members 
Chairman Rubino opened the meeting up to business by the committee members and expressed his 
desire to establish a noise ordinance.  Councilman Cavagnero agreed to revisit the matter at the next 
Ordinance Subcommittee meeting. 
 
Adjournment  
On a motion by Councilman Cavagnero, seconded by Chairman Rubino, the committee voted 
unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 6:14 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. City Clerk 
 

ATTEST:  
 

CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC 
CITY CLERK 


